
Highlights 
 

Parent Art Evening -
February 2021*

Monday Feb. 1st, 2021 onwards

Community Meeting -
Monday, Feb. 8th 2021
Time and Venue TBA

Wednesday Walks
please contact Lama for updates

*Date to be confirmed this week

These are 30-40 minutes virtual sessions where out
parent/teacher volunteers shall share their area of
expertise - physical fitness, emotional well being, Recipes
from kitchens across the world and many more.

 
We kick off with

Meditation (various techniques) by Ann Katrin
1st February @ 8.30 am 

Ann-Katrin is a Yoga, Outdoor fitness & Well-being coach- 
she will guide you through a meditation session to find some

peace during our busy days.
 

You have a skill/ passion that you'd to share?!
Email Paula - ptacochair@abaoman.org

Our Parent and Teacher artists are ready with their
amazing works. With the goal of providing the best
experience that we can, this exhibition has been
moved to February, we will be confirming the date in
our next flyer. 

We also aim to have the exhibition in both mediums -
physically and virtually ! We shall look forward to the
community's encouragemen to make this event a
success. 

PTA PRESENTS

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

#6 - January 18th 2021

Thank you for sending in
interesting and favourite
recipes from your kitchens! 

The PTA Cookbook is under
processing now and pre-
orders will soon be fulfilled. 

Your Opinion counts!

Please let us know which time you prefer
for the Community meetings. 

Please respond to the Survey to
share your preference by 24th Jan. 

https://forms.gle/CmKTTdcxjSDLyvPB7
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Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club!  

PTA CONTACTS

New Parent Rep:  PTANew@abaoman.org 
Ele. Parent Rep:   PTAErep@abaoman.org
MS Parent Rep:    PTAMrep@abaoman.org
HS Parent Rep:     PTASrep@abaoman.org



Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

Boosterclub News

This week the VIPERS Booster Club says
goodbye to one of its most hardworking and
dedicated members, Michelle. When the
Booster Club needed her to step in as Chair
of the club, she did so without any hesitation
and at a time when it was needed. She
worked tirelessly to support the ABA Vipers
Spirit at ABA and was often to be the first one
to arrive and the last to leave a Booster Club
event. She has also worked closely with all
club members, the PTA, parent volunteers,
student volunteers, as well as ABA faculty and
admin staff to successfully further the
mission of the Booster Club and encourage,
inspire and support our student VIPERS. 

Over the past three years we have enjoyed working with her and we will
miss her good humor, her positive energy, her caring nature and her drive.
We thank her for her efforts and enthusiasm during her time at the Booster
Club, and we wish her all the best with her next chapter.

Winter competiton winner 
Thank you all for your contributions regarding the Winner
Competition and showing the Vipers spirit during the holidays!  
We are happy to announce the winner 
Louis  Vallancey G6
Congratulations Louis!
The Boosterclub will contact you regarding the handover of the
Vipers Goodie bag!
    

Thank you Michelle 

Hoodie Pick Up  
Please do not forget to come by to collect your Vipers hoodies on

Tuesday, 19th January between 3-5pm 
at the ABA campus! 

Please kindly note that this is for parents who received the email 
for hoodie collection only. We do not take new orders on that day!  
 


